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Subject: Regarding DoPT Courses in BIPARD, Gaya

The BIPARD is an autonomous society of the Government of
Bihar which was created by merging the State ATI (Administrative
Training Institute) and the State Institute of Rural Development
(SIRD). It is in existence since 2005 and has been responsible for
training of the officers and other employees of the State
Government. We impart training not only to the IAS officers but all
the other State level gazetted services recruited through Bihar
Public Service Commission and Bihar Staff Selection Commission.
We have been notified by the State Government as the Nodal
Training Institute of the State and we are mandated to conduct
Training Needs Analysis (TNA) of each department of the State and
impart training as per the TNA.

The BIPARD has recently opened its sprawling new campus
in Gaya district and have started conducting Training Courses
from 2nd October 2022. The new BIPARD campus has 400 hostel
rooms with attached bathrooms, 56 number of suites, 12 lecture
halls, 3 lecture theatres equipped with digital interactive screens
and computer labs with 800 computers.

We have adequate number of in-house academic faculties in
the fields of law, artificial intelligence, block-chain, organizational
behaviour, communications and environmental sciences. To
supplement our efforts, we have entered into MOUs with various
institutions of repute like TISS Mumbai, IIPA New Delhi, 1IIM Bodh
Gaya, IIM Calcutta, NALSAR Hyderabad, NLU Bangalore, GNLU



Gandhinagar, NLU Bhopal, NLU Delhi, NIRD Hyderabad, NIFM
Faridabad and YASHADA Pune. We have conducted
workshops/modules, including knowledge trips with these
institutes.

We are keen to enter into a partnership with the DoPT and
conduct courses run by the DoPT, particularly the one-week in-
service programme. We would be happy to offer following one week
in-service courses for officers sponsored by the DoPT:-

e Executive Certificate Programme in Organizational
Behaviour.

e Executive Certificate Programme in Public Policy.

e Executive Certificate = Programme in  Artificial
Intelligence & Machine learning.

We would be too happy if DoPT agrees to include the above
courses in its Training calendar for the year 2023-24 and send
nomination of officers to BIPARD Gaya. We would also request the
DoPT to send its team to BIPARD, so as to have a first-hand
assessment of our ability to conduct such courses.

We also offer to conduct Foundation Course (FC) of direct
recruits of UPSC in collaboration with LBSNAA.

I shall be too happy to have further discussion on the matter
in person or through video conferencing to finetune the modalities.
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Ms Rajul Bhatt, >
Joint Secretary, - -
Training Division, 3rd Floor,

Block-4, Old JNU Campus,

New Mehrauli, New Delhi-110067.



